Town of Hammond
Board Meeting Minutes
June 8, 2020

The board for the Town of Hammond held their regular monthly meeting on Monday, June 8, 2020, at the Hammond
Town Hall at 1816 County Road E.

Chairman Hueg called the Town of Hammond Board meeting to order at 7:45 pm.

The agenda was approved motion by Anderson/Wynveen second.

The bills and payments were approved; motion by Miller/Aune second.

Minutes from April 21, 2020 regular meeting were approved motion by Anderson/Wynveen second.

Treasures report from May and June 2020 was approved: motion by Wynveen/Miller second.

$229.26 Interest on checking

$26.18 Interest on savings

$433,901.42 | Check Book balance

$227,402.54 | Savings balance

$21,627.16 Park fund

$13,513.79 Pine Lake fund/Rolling Hills

$9,662.49 Impact Fee Account

Recycle Report: The Recycle will be closed on July 4. We are crushing cans presently due to the low price on aluminum.

Planning Commission; Meet was held on June 1, everyone was present. Thad Hougan, a Rolling Hills resident wants to
build a shed, approval to build a 20X20 shed. Stevens engineering is putting our Paving, roads, and driveways in one
ordinance.

Discussed the blacktop issues on 110", who is at fault Monarch or the county?

Agenda:

Resolution to vacate ROW for the Schwartz property was approved; Anderson/Miller second.
The Hammond Golf Club liquor license was approved; Anderson/Aune second.

The Kelm Golf Course liquor license was approved; Miller/Andersen second.

The operator licenses for both golf courses were approved: Miller/Anderson second.
Pheasant Hills West developers agreement and final plat; - tabled.

Roads:

In July the second lift of blacktop will be put on 170"

Paul is getting an estimate on shouldering work on 167" Street, Southside.
Paul cleaned the debris out of the culvert on 60"

170" will needs some repair due to a car fire on the road.

Chairman report:

There was some discussion on the trucks that are jake braking at intersections. Will be talking with one of the truck
owners who are doing this, maybe need some signage.

Paul will talk with Scott Donkersgoed on the rock in the ROW.

There was discussion on the Bast property and the continued contact with the county.

Next meeting scheduled for July 13, 2020.
Being no other business the meeting was adjourned, motion by Anderson/Miller second.

Respectfully submitted: Linda Hawkins



